Scion tc 2005 specs
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Transmission Automatic 1. Manual 1. Quick Specs. Engine Gas I4, 2. EPA Class Sub-compact.
Drivetrain Front Wheel Drive. Passenger Capacity 5. Passenger Doors 2. Body Style 2dr Car.
Transmission 4-speed automatic transmission. Dimensions Vehicle. EPA Classification
Sub-compact. Base Curb Weight lbs 2, Front Hip Room in Front Leg Room in Second Shoulder
Room in Second Head Room in Front Shoulder Room in Second Hip Room in Front Head Room
in Second Leg Room in Wheelbase in Track Width, Rear in Height, Overall in Length, Overall in
Min Ground Clearance in 5. Track Width, Front in Liftover Height in - TBD -. Fuel Economy Fuel
Tank. Fuel Tank Capacity, Approx gal Performance Specs Engine. Engine Order Code NA. Fuel
System MFI. Engine Type Gas I4. Displacement 2. Clutch Size in NA. First Gear Ratio :1 3. Sixth
Gear Ratio :1 NA. Trans Description Cont. Fourth Gear Ratio :1 1. Final Drive Axle Ratio :1 2.
Trans Order Code NA. Second Gear Ratio :1 2. Reverse Ratio :1 3. Again NA. Fifth Gear Ratio :1
NA. Seventh Gear Ratio :1 NA. Trans Type 4. Third Gear Ratio :1 1. Brake Type Pwr. Rear Brake
Rotor Diam x Thickness in Disc - Rear Yes or Yes. Brake ABS System 4-wheel. Drum - Rear Yes
or NA. Front Brake Rotor Diam x Thickness in Disc - Front Yes or Yes. Turning Diameter - Curb
to Curb ft Steering Ratio :1 , Overall Lock to Lock Turns Steering 3. Front Wheel Size in 17 x 7.
Spare Wheel Material Steel. Front Wheel Material Alloy. Rear Wheel Size in 17 x 7. Rear Wheel
Material Alloy. Suspension Type - Front Independent. Suspension Type - Rear Cont. Double
Wishbone. Suspension Type - Rear Independent. Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Front in 0.
Suspension Type - Front Cont. MacPherson Strut. Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Rear in 0. Safety
Features Safety. Air Bag-Frontal-Driver Yes. Air Bag-Frontal-Passenger Yes. Brakes-ABS Yes.
Daytime Running Lights No. Traction Control No. Night Vision No. Rollover Protection Bars No.
Fog Lamps No. Parking Aid No. Tire Pressure Monitor No. Back-Up Camera No. Stability Control
No. Warranty Warranty. Basic Years 3. Corrosion Years 5. Drivetrain Years 5. Other Specs
Cooling System. Total Cooling System Capacity qts 6. Looking for other models of the Scion
tC? Gas Mileage. Front Wheel Drive. Passenger Capacity. All Rights Reserved. Stock
photography by izmo, Inc. Read our Cookie Policy. Both generations were built in Japan. The tC
was introduced first in the United States for the model year and then, beginning with the second
generation in the model year, in Canada as well. The name tC stands for "touring coupe. The tC
was a spiritual successor to the Celica intended to appeal to the millennial market. Standard
equipment included power windows, cruise control, air conditioning, keyless entry ,
mirror-mounted turn signal lights, four-wheel anti-lock disc brakes, a watt Pioneer sound
system with CD player, inch alloy wheels, and a panoramic moonroof. The tC shares its chassis
with the Avensis [7] [8] and uses a MacPherson strut front and double wishbone rear
suspension. This generation was not sold in Canada. A bare-bones version of the tC known as
the Spec Package was offered without many of the standard accessories. The Spec Package
was discontinued for the model year. The tC received a minor facelift in for the model year that
included a revised grille and new head and taillights. The model was Scion's best seller,
reaching over 79, units sold in , [9] but the car's sales quickly dwindled by , only moving 15,
units. Car and Driver praised the tC for its list of accessories but criticized its low headroom in
the backseat and limited cargo room. NHTSA crash test ratings [13]. All Scion tCs come
standard with 4-wheel disc brakes with anti-lock brakes. For models, front seat-mounted side
torso airbags , front and rear side curtain airbags , and a driver's knee airbag became standard.
Front passenger classification was also added, allowing dual stage control of airbag release
dependent upon the weight of the passenger. It received a performance bump; with the new
engine being carried over from the Toyota Camry being a 2. Visually, the second generation is a
toned-down variant of the Scion Fuse concept, featuring a similar rear quarter-panel window
line to the concept but with xB-styled blacked-out A-pillars. The headlights, taillights and grille
received a makeover to make the car seem more muscular and angular. A TRD Supercharger
was originally offered for the car as well as a special body kit by FiveAxis but both have since
been discontinued. The tC remained popular in the tuner market, with many aftermarket
performance upgrades still being available. Initial sales of the second generation tC fell short of
expectations, and to coincide with the launch of the Scion FR-S , the tC received a facelift for
the model year. Inspired by the design of the FR-S, the tC received updated headlamps, grille,
LED taillights, inch alloy rims, body kit, a sport-tuned suspension, reworked faster shifting
transmission, sport-tuned shocks, and a new touch screen audio system standard. It included a
new silver color, silver seat belts, a solar-powered illuminated shift knob, an LED Scion locator
badge that lights up when the car is unlocked and a sequentially numbered interior badge. The
tC ended production in August after a final release edition as part of the phasing out of Scion
brand. NHTSA crash test ratings [30]. Currently TRD produces performance parts such as
lowering springs and racing struts, full coilover suspension systems, performance brake kits,

rear sway bars, front strut tower bars, limited-slip differentials, upgraded clutches, axle-back
exhausts and cold-air intakes for the Scion tC. Other cosmetic accessories such as TRD
branded valve covers and oil caps are also offered. Starting in , Scion began making the
supercharger with tamper-proof pulleys. Scion used a simplified "pure price" sales model that
eschewed traditional factory options in favor of fixed base-vehicle pricing and buyer
customization via dealer-installed accessories; [34] hence, the tC was offered in a single
standard trim, with exterior colors and the choice of transmission typically being the only
factory options. However, some limited-production special editions with added factory
equipment and exclusive colors were offered. Beginning in late spring , Scion launched the
Release Series RS line, limited quantities of their current vehicles pre-packaged with individual
numbered badging, exclusive accessories, and other special features. Their exterior colors were
bright hues i. The tC immediately became Scion's most popular model, representing almost half
of the brand's sales in its peak years from to , before being eclipsed by the redesigned xB in
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More about the tC. Overview Overview Most Popular. Starting MSRP. Drivetrain Drivetrain Drive
type Front wheel drive Transmission 4-speed automatic. Fuel tank capacity Engine Engine
Torque lb-ft rpm Base engine size 2. Power Feature Power Feature Power mirrors yes 2
one-touch power windows yes remote keyless power door locks yes Heated mirrors yes.
Instrumentation Instrumentation low fuel level warning yes clock yes external temperature
display yes tachometer yes. Front leg room Rear hip Room Rear leg room Rear shoulder room
Dimensions Dimensions Front track Maximum cargo capacity Length in. Curb weight lbs. Cargo
capacity, all seats in place Ground clearance 5. Height EPA interior volume Wheel base Width
Rear track Sponsored cars related to the tC. Suspension Suspension double wishbone rear
suspension yes four-wheel independent suspension yes MacPherson strut front suspension
yes. Warranty Warranty Basic 3 yr. Drivetrain 5 yr. Rust 5 yr. Inventory See tC Inventory. Sign
Up. Dark Gray. See tC Inventory. Make Model Year. Price and Payment. Vehicle History. Engine
and Drivetrain. Vehicle Listing Details. Come in and bid to get crazy deals! Come during the
week or early Saturday to sit in, start up, and inspect the vehicles before you bid. Gates open at
9AM. You can even test drive this car to your own mechanic for inspection on weekdays
Mon-Fri. Its Automatic transmission and Gas I4 2. We perform daily market analyses to ensure
you're getting the best price, with no Dealer Handling fees. From start to finish, you'll work with
the same salaried Client Advisor. There are no finance managers, no towering desks, and no
intimidation tactics. We know that your time is valuable. Once you've committed to purchasing
terms and a vehicle, we aim to have your paperwork finalized and your vehicle ready for delivery
in less than an hour. Schomp Mazda has one of the largest selections of new Mazda vehicles
and pre-owned inventories in the Denver Metro area. We never charge Dealer Handling fees or
any other hidden charges. We embrace the idea that a company should support the
communities it serves. Our organization is a large contributor and donor to many local
charitable organizations and sponsorships. We value your automotive buying experience and
invite you to experience our One Price. One Person. One Hour. It's Car Buying Redefined. As
affordable two-doors go, it's a solid choice. Fuel economy calculations based on original
manufacturer data for trim engine configuration. Make the short drive from Nashville,
Murfreesboro, or Goodlettsville to visit our Franklin, TN dealership for a test drive today! This
Scion tC has a dependable Gas I4 2. Dealer Raters highest rated independent dealership 3 years
in a row. Thank you to all of our customers who make this possible for us. Our loyalty to you is
returned in our value pricing. We know times are tough now and we are offering a shopping
experience tailored to each individual customer. Looking for a used car at an affordable price?
Introducing the Scion tC! This vehicle stands out from the competition! The following features
are included: tilt steering wheel, power moon roof, and cruise control. Under the hood you'll

find a 4 cylinder engine with more than horsepower, providing a smooth and predictable driving
experience. We'd also be happy to help you arrange financing for your vehicle. Stop in and take
a test drive! So it is easy to make an educated, hassle -free purchase from us. Many of our
competitors add freight, reconditioning or certification fees to their price quotes. Your WOW
price has no hidden charges. Just add tags, taxes and processing fee. You may also check for
open recalls at Baja Cuota Inicial! Price is a cash price or with approved credit. Price is subject
to change without notice. Auto Provider Inc. COM Best of all the price you see is the price you
pay. No haggling. No back and forth. No pressure. And this price is so good it is guaranteed.
Subject to certain terms and conditions. See store for details. Some restrictions apply. The
Scion tC is economically and environmentally smart. Scion clearly delivers on its promise to
provide a fuel-efficient vehicle that has the great qualities you need in a vehicle. Gently driven
doesn't even begin to explain how lovingly cared for this ultra-low mileage vehicle has been.
This vehicle won't last long, take it home today. Disinfectant methods or claims should not be
deemed to state or imply these products can eliminate or prevent transmission of any virus,
illness or disease. The Scion tC is an affordably priced but well-equipped coupe that benefits
from Toyota's attention to quality, durability and reliability. Though inexpensive, it is anything
but cheap. The body panels fit tight and straight, and quality construction is evident. The engine
is quiet, smooth, and plenty powerful, and the car is surprisingly quiet underway. Its 2. Steering,
ride quality and handling are commendable. A full array of airbags is available to enhance
safety. Financing available through banks, credit unions, secondary lenders and in-house
financing to accommodate ALL credit situations. Rates as low as 2. Programs available for first
time buyers. Disclaimer: Information deemed reliable, but not guaranteed. Interested parties
should confirm all data before making a purchase decision. All prices and specifications are
subject to change without notice. Prices do not include additional fees such as taxes, title and
registration fees, finance charges, dealer document preparation fees, and emission testing and
compliance charges. Internet special price may not be compatible with subsidized subprime
financing. Second key, floor mats, and owners manual may not be available on all pre-owned
vehicles. Good Credit, Bad credit, Financing for all! Come see us today! Buy Here Pay Here! No
credit check! Plus government fees and taxes,any finance charges, any dealer document
processing charge, any electronic filing charge, and any emission testing charge. Please call to
schedule a test drive today! For fastest response and best s
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ervice please call Kevin at Visit Prestigious Auto online at Only , Miles! This Scion tC boasts a
Gas I4 2. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Save Search. Enter your ZIP code to
show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby. Search radius. Home delivery available. Only show
local listings. Year s. Price and Payment Loan Price. Engine and Drivetrain Transmission
Automatic Manual Drivetrain Front Wheel Drive Interior Color Black. Fuel Economy. Vehicle
Listing Details Recently added listings. Listings with recent price drops. No accidents. Frame
damage. New Listing. Check Availability. Title issue. Showing 1 - 18 out of listings. Overall
Consumer Rating. Best car I've ever owned!!! I just recently had my Tc totaled by a giant truck
and my car gave as much damage as it received. I walked away with out a scratch. I had miles
on my car and it ran perfectly, even though I drove it like I was dale earnhardt. I was so happy
with this car that my next car will be another Tc.. Sign Up.

